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As anyone who’s been paying attention will know, Imperial
College  London  played  a  key  role  in  providing  the
justification for the scamdemic hysteria and Oxford University
played a key role in providing the “solution” to that problem.

Specifically, as you’ll recall from Who Is Bill Gates?, it was
the Imperial College COVID-19 Research Team that issued a
report on March 16th, 2020, predicting the deaths of up to
500,000  Britons  and  2.2  million  Americans  unless  strict
government  measures  were  put  in  place,  and  it  was  this
(completely erroneous) report—along with a similarly alarmist
model from the Gates-funded Institute for Health Metrics and
Evaluation—that  was  used  to  justify  the  first  round  of
lockdowns in the US and the UK.

And, as you’ll recall from my report with Whitney Webb on the
Oxford-AstraZeneca Eugenics Links, it was the Oxford Vaccine
Group’s partnership with AstraZeneca that gave rise to one of
the injections currently making its way into the veins of
hundreds of millions around the globe in the name of “fighting
COVID.”

So it should be no surprise that Imperial College and Oxford
University  researchers  also  played  a  key  role  in  a  pre-
scamdemic  report  that  was  recently  dug  up  by  The  Daily
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Expose and that lays out the game plan for the implementation
of an even bigger globalist agenda: the shutdown of the global
economy.

The  report,  entitled  “Absolute  Zero:  Delivering  the  UK’s
climate change commitment with incremental changes to today’s
technologies,”  was  produced  in  2019  by  UK  FIRES,  “a
collaboration between the universities of Cambridge, Oxford,
Nottingham, Bath and Imperial College London” that is “aiming
to reveal and stimulate industrial growth in the UK compatible
with a rapid transition to zero emissions.” It slipped largely
under the radar during the scamdemic emergency, but it’s back
with a vengeance now that the long-term strategy of “climate
lockdowns” to save Mother Earth in time for Agenda 2030 is
becoming apparent.

“Absolute  Zero”  is  supposedly  a  reference  to  the  UK’s
commitment to reach “zero emissions”—or a state in which there
is no net emission of greenhouse gases into the atmosphere—by
the year 2050. But “absolute zero” also serves as a reference
to the bone-chilling vision for the future of humanity that
the  globalists  and  their  academic  minions  are  busily
constructing for humanity under cover of the scamdemic.

Strap in, folks. This is going to be a wild ride.

In this week’s edition of The Corbett Report Subscriber, James
delves deep into the latest propaganda touting the globalists’
neo-feudalist vision for the earth . . . and what we can do to
counteract it. Become a Corbett Report member for as little as
$1/month to access the full newsletter or read the editorial
for free via the link below.

To access the full newsletter and to support this website,
please become a member today.

For free access to this editorial, please CLICK HERE.
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